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What was accomplished during Spring 2021 to address the recommendations 
stated in the most recent WSCUC reaffirmation letter?  

 The Office of Institutional Research, Planning, and Assessment has created 
dashboards for different stakeholders to improve the quality of data at its 
source, and is collaborating with Academic Operations to improve the hygiene 
of reference data which is used to drive key institutional processes and 
application log. In addition, a senior research analyst position is now posted 
and IRPA is looking for a desirable candidate. 

 The University Program Review Committee (UPRC) completed two program 
reviews and is working on reviews of twelve programs. The UPRC also updated 
the template for the Self-Study and Program Plan and submitted it to the UPRC 
Task Force. The Task Force, commissioned by the Academic Senate, reviewed, 
revised, and approved the changes to the Academic Program Review Policy 
and Procedures recommended by the UPRC, and proposed improvements to 
the implementation of program review.  

  
 The 6- and 4-year grad rates for first-time freshman during AY 2020-2021 are 

47.6% and 27.6%, up from the previous year’s rates of 46.3% and 21.6%
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